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17th February 2021 
 

Katoomba High School – Sneak Peek 
Thursday 4th March 2021 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Caregivers, 
 

On Thursday 4th March, all Year 6 students are invited to take part in Katoomba High 
School’s Sneak Peek.  The Sneak Peek is part of the high school’s introduction to their 
transition program. The day includes performances and mini lessons in a range of subjects.  
Transport (bus) is provided by the high school.  All students are expected to come to school as 
normal in full school uniform and then board buses for the high school.  Buses will return 
students to Leura Public School for normal lessons after the event is finished. 
 

Details: 
Where:  Katoomba High School 
When:  10am to 1pm, Thursday 4th March 2021 
Transport: A bus will pick us up from school at 9:30am and return us to school after 1pm 
Bring:  Recess, lunch, water bottle and pen 
 

The high school will be running an information session for parents in the evening.  Please see 
attached flyer. 
 

All students are encouraged to attend the Sneak Peek regardless of high school preference for 
2022 in order to get a genuine taste of the high school environment. 
 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to the school office by Monday 1st 
March. 
 
 
 
Steve Atkinson      May Ptolemy   
Assistant Principal      Principal     
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Katoomba High School – Sneak Peek – Thursday 4th March 2021 
 

I give my child permission to attend Katoomba High School’s Sneak Peek. 
OR 

I do not give my child permission to attend Katoomba High School’s Sneak Peek. 
 
The medical form I have provided to the school is still current. 

OR 
Attached is an updated medical form (please see the office if a new form is required). 
 

Name of student: ____________________________________________________________  Class:  ___________ 
 
Name of Parent/Caregiver:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver: _____________________________________________ Date:  ____________ 
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